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To whom it may concern

Partnership with Anchor of Hope

The informal partnership between Dutch Reformed Congregation Pellissier in Bloemfontein
dates back to 2013.

The old clothes we receive we sent to Anchor of Hope from where we again “order” clothes
when we need clothes for a specific family.

Anchor of Hope clean and sort the clothes and store it in their warehouse for distribution
where needed.

We also receive other support from them from time to time in the form of food parcels and
also furniture for the needy.

Boeta Swart and his team deliver a professional, free-of-charge service all over
Bloemfontein and surrounding areas. We also receive regular formal feedback on their
activities and the support given to different institutions.

We can highly recommend Anchor of Hope to be a business that is well governed and
managed.

Friendly regards

g

Deon Langenhoven
Support Services Manager
10/10/2017
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